
To: City Council Date: November 7, 2018 
  From: Thelda Williams 

Mayor 
  Subject: REVISED BOARDS AND COMMISSIONS – APPOINTEES 

The purpose of this memo is to provide recommendations for appointments to the 
following Boards and Commissions: 

Citizens Transportation Commission 

Councilwoman Felicita Mendoza recommends the following individual for appointment: 

Alex Navidad 
Mr. Navidad is an attorney at Alex E. Navidad, PLC and will represent District 8 on the 
Commission. He replaces Patrick Brennan and will serve his first term to expire June 
30, 2021. 

Councilman Michael Nowakowski recommends the following individual for 
reappointment: 

David Adame 
Mr. Adame is a representative of District 7 and will serve his second term to expire June 
30, 2021. 

Councilwoman Debra Stark recommends the following individual for reappointment: 

Bret Aldieri 
Mr. Aldieri is a representative of District 3 and will serve his second term to expire June 
30, 2021. 

Councilwoman Vania Guevara recommends the following individual for reappointment: 

Sue Glawe 
Ms. Glawe is a representative of District 5 and will serve her second term to expire June 
30, 2021. 

ATTACHMENT A



Councilwoman Laura Pastor recommends the following individual for reappointment: 
 
Gabe Loyola 
Mr. Loyola is a representative of District 4 and will serve his second term to expire June 
30, 2021. 
 
Councilman Sal DiCiccio recommends the following individual for reappointment: 
 
Roy Miller 
Mr. Miller is a representative of District 6 and will serve his second term to expire June 
30, 2021. 
 
I recommend the following individual for reappointment: 
 
Dave Siebert  
Mr. Siebert is a representative of District 1 and will serve his first full term to expire June 
30, 2021. 
 
Vice Mayor Jim Waring recommends the following individual for reappointment: 
 
William “Sparky” Smith 
Mr. Smith is a representative of District 2 and will serve his second term to expire June 
30, 2021. 
 
 
Design Review Committee 
 
I recommend the following individual for appointment:  
 
Tiffany Halperin 
Ms. Halperin is an urban designer with Urban Culture Design and a resident of District 
8. She replaces Bryan Bazley on the Committee as a representative of the Central City 
Village Planning Committee and will serve her first term to expire August 31, 2020. 
 
 
Environmental Quality and Sustainability Commission 
 
I recommend the following individual for appointment:  
 
Josh Bendor 
Mr. Bendor is an associate at Osborn Maledon, P.A. and a resident of District 6. He 
replaces Spencer Scharff on the Commission and will serve his first term to expire 
August 31, 2021. 
 
 
 



Industrial Development Authority Board 
 
I recommend the following individuals for appointment: 
 
Breeann Adleman 
Ms. Adleman is an Associate Administrator for Mayo Clinic and a resident of District 2. 
She replaces Sal Rivera on the Board and will fulfill a partial term to expire May 1, 2021. 
 
Tess Burleson* 
Ms. Burleson is the Chief Operating Officer of TGen and a resident of District 3. She 
replaces Christa Severns on the Board and will fulfill a partial term to expire November 
1, 2019. 
 
 
Phoenix Aviation Advisory Board  
 
I recommend the following individual for appointment:  
 
Brian Foster 
Mr. Foster is a Senior Partner at Snell & Wilmer L.L.P. and a resident of District 6. He 
will fulfill a partial term on the Board, previously held by Byron Jones, to expire 
December 15, 2018. 
 
 
Planning Commission 
 
I recommend the following individuals for appointment: 
 
Pete Gorriaz 
Mr. Gorriaz is a veteran of the Phoenix Fire Department and a representative of the 
United Phoenix Fire Fighters Association. He replaces William Whitaker on the 
Commission and will serve his first term to expire April 15, 2019. 
 
Nico Howard 
Mr. Howard is a Principal at Berry Riddel, LLC. He replaces Andrea Katsenes on the 
Commission and will serve his first term to expire April 15, 2022. 
 
I recommend the following individuals for reappointment: 
 
Justin Johnson 
Mr. Johnson will serve his second term on the Commission to expire April 15, 2021. 
 
John Montalvo 
Mr. Montalvo will serve his first full term on the Commission to expire April 15, 2020. 
 


